
  

6th Annual Art Show 
Season of Colors 

Art Show Dec. 2015 

TCLC-December Newsletter  
 

“See the world through the 
eyes of tomorrow” 

 
December 15, 2016 

5:30pm-7:00pm 
 

TCLC welcomes families and 
the community to enjoy 

children’s art work 
 

Invite family and friends!  

 

 

Dec. 
2016 

 

 

 

2015 bake sale included cookies, 
cupcakes, cinnamon rolls, and 
fudge, amongst others! The board 
of directors raised around $300. 

TCLC Executive Board of 
Directors will have a Bake 

Sale fundraiser!  
 

Bring your change and help 
raise funds for TCLC. Bake sale 

items range from $.50 - $5.00 
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It’s winter again!  
Please remember to bundle up your 
children as they do go outdoors at least 

for 15 minutes when it is less than 32 
degrees. 

You will be notified via 
Schoolmessenger, Facebook, 
madrastclc.org, and KTVZ News if TCLC 

will cancel school due to weather 
conditions. 

Most of the time, if 509-J school district 
cancels school due to weather 
conditions, TCLC cancels school as well. 

If 509-J has a 2 hour delay, TCLC will 

cancel AM Classes but not PM Classes. 

Snow Days This Months Highlights 

PLEASE MAKE SURE YOU ARE 

REGISTERED TO RECEIVE 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  

SchoolMessenger is our communication 

system that is used for notifying families via 

phone, email, or text message regarding 

school events/information.  

If you would like to receive text messages 

you must text: 

“Yes” to code number: 68453 

You will then receive a confirmation text 

message that you are registered with 

SchoolMessenger. If you would like assistance 

please come see us, we are happy to help!  

You like us on Facebook:  
The Children’s Learning Center 

  
Visit our website: madrastclc.org      

 

Dec.15: TCLC 6th Annual Art Show 
 
Dec.19: Board Meeting 5:30pm 
 
Dec.28: Policy Council 5:30pm 
 
Dec. 19-30: No Head Start/Preschool or EHS 
Childcare Winter Break  
  

 
Private pay childcare program will be open 

regular scheduled hours during winter break. 
TCLC will be closed Dec. 26th and Jan. 2nd  

 

Have a good winter break   

See everyone on Jan. 3, 2017! 

We need helpers for framing the art work of the children and to set 

up the day of Dec 15th! If you are interested in helping put this 

event together please contact Esme. We will be framing artwork 

the week of Dec. 5th -Dec.9th 

  

 


